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Dear parents and carers, 

It’s been a busy week at school but the statutory 

end of Key Stage 2 tests have now all been 

completed meaning that we can enjoy the many 

activities planned for the rest of the term. 

Whilst we understand that these SAT tests are 

necessary to assess the academic attainment of 

our Year 6 pupils we would like to emphasis 

again that, as a school, we celebrate all our 

children’s talents. 

Next week we hope that you will take the 

opportunity to enjoy the considerable musical 

talent of our school choir. 

Mr and Mrs Chant, who voluntarily lead our 

choir have been working hard with Miss Whistler 

(trainee teacher) and myself to produce the ever 

popular musical, ‘Joseph and the Amazing 

Technicolour Dreamcoat’ which will be 

performed next week. Our afternoon rehearsals 

have proved to be the perfect balance to a 

morning of assessment tests! 
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Please note that full payment for Y5-6 IoS Residential should be 

made by the end of NEXT WEEK please. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 
8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y1-6) until 4.15pm, No Construction Club this week 
due to Staff Training 
Tuesday- Gardening Club (Y3-6, please bring wellies and suitable clothing for 
the garden) until 4.15pm, Musical Theatre (Y5-6) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Crochet Club, Rounders Club (Y3-6) both until 4.15pm  
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00-  Weather Permitting- Outside Play is encouraged every day 
Monday- Making the Fish Game 
Tuesday-Making Fish Tanks 
Wednesday- Fish Game- playing 
Thursday- Making Fish Kites 
Friday- Board Games 
 
 

HALF TERM BREAK 
 
28th May- 1st June 2018 
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Giving Mothers Skills for the Digital Age  

Digi-Tech Day 

Thursday 24 May 10.00am - 3.30pm 

The Exchange, Penzance 

FREE  

Our daily lives are now impacted by digital technology, what does this mean for you and your 
family? Perhaps you are looking to go back to work, or increase your work opportunities. Or 
perhaps you are concerned about how your children are engaging with digital technology and 
social media. It is easy to be daunted by the fast pace of change at home and in the workplace 
over the last few years. To explore what the future of digital technology means for you and your 
family, come and join Digi-Tech Day where you can ask the experts and:  

         Join a social media workshop 

         Try out Virtual Reality, the next big thing for this generation. 

         Listen to a talk about the future of VR technology and its impact on our 

society. 

         A chance to join free training and courses for digital skills in Penzance  

https://tinyurl.com/ybb5lcof  

Please book a place on 01736 333700 or miranda@digitalpeninsula.com 

 
Kind regards,  
Cherish Maxwell, 
Project Manager, DESD 

At the event, there are lots of opportunities to take up free training and courses 

with us as well (we are a funded organisation working with government and EU 

agendas), but the Digi-Tech day is just a little taster of a few things. At the 

moment we have a project specifically targeting women. We have lots of other 

free training which is for almost anyone. If you want to know any more about us 

or what we do, just let me know. 

https://tinyurl.com/ybb5lcof
mailto:miranda@digitalpeninsula.com

